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Fox, Martha

From: Mike Black <mike@fldrilling.com>
Sent: Wednesday, December 05, 2018 3:18 PM
To: Fox, Martha
Subject: Re: C30 Site Final Survey RFR
Attachments: C30 Final Site Survey Rev2.pdf

Hi Martha, 

Please see revised final survey attached. 

Thank you, 

MIKE BLACK
VICE PRESIDENT

561-371-9985 

FLORIDA DESIGN DRILLING CORPORATION

7733 HOOPER ROAD

WEST PALM BEACH, FL 33411 
WWW.FLDRILLING.COM

From: "Fox, Martha" <mfox@sfwmd.gov> 
Date: Friday, November 30, 2018 at 3:41 PM 
To: Mike Black <mike@fldrilling.com> 
Cc: "'bruce@fldrilling.com'" <bruce@fldrilling.com>, "Millares, Michael" <mmillar@sfwmd.gov> 
Subject: C30 Site Final Survey RFR 

Mike, 

I have attached the CFWI Lower Floridan Aquifer Drilling and Testing C30 Site Submittal 01700-02-001 Returned for 
Revision.  Please have your surveyor review the District comments and re-submit the submittal 01700-02-002 Final 
Survey.  

Thank you,

Martha Fox
Eng / Construction Manager
Engineering & Construction Bureau

South Florida Water Management District
Office/Cell: (561) 682-2575
E-mail: mfox@sfwmd.gov






